
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 22/19

GOSPORT FERRY PONTOON MAINTENANCE

 

1.  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that maintenance work will be
conducted on the Gosport Ferry Pontoon, commencing 8 April 2019 and completing by 7 June 2019.

 

2. Vessels operating in the area are to avoid creating any unnecessary wash during week days between 0800
and 1700.

 

3.  Cancel this LNTM on 8 June 2019.

 

Friday 05 Apr 2019 

S O Hopper 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


